
From: herman tribelnig <hermantribelnig@yahoo.co.uk> 

Sent: 17 December 2014 19:51 

To: Ampoma, Nanayaa 

Cc: Helga Balsterholt 

Subject: No 6 Edis Street, NW1 8LG - Appl Ref 2014/5983/P - Third Public 

Consultation Period 

 

Dear Nanayaa Ampoma, 
 
OBJECT to two details of the submission: 
 
The third Public Consultation Period is coming to an end today. 
 
This email is to stress and to repeat the contents of my first email to you on this 
submission objecting to the proposed position of the metal guard railing set on the 
rear edge of the ground floor rear terrace. 
My objection is based on an earlier decision by the Planning Inspector, details of 
which is with your department, and our experience at living in the adjoining 
property. 
 
The current application (see the longitudinal section drawings-existing and 
proposed) proposes the existing terrace floor to be raised by about one foot 
(300mm). This will regretfully make the overlooking potential of our 
livingroom/kitchen/dining room area more potent and easy by terrace users and for 
that reason I would like to suggest that the line of the railing be recessed one 
foot further back from the line of the rear elevations of the original rear 
extension buildings of No 6 and No 7 at Ground Floor level and above. If a 
condition to safeguard my reasonable concern cannot be attached to the permission, 
can I suggest that the application be refused. 
 
The other item of worry is the large plate glass floor panel in the terrace floor. 
Glass is a very dense material causes a lot of noise when being walked over with 
hard heels or children playing on it, droping toys, etc. 
There is impact and airborne noise and while the transfer of the impact noise into 
our adjoining building can be dealt with by construction method(provided there is a 
condition to comply with from yourselves) air borne noise from the use of the plate 
glass floor is more problematic to control environmentally.  
What can you offer?  
 
Thank you very much and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely 
Herman Tribelnig 
7 Edis Street 
London NW1 8LG 
 
mob 07 85 58 69 0 58 - tel 0207 209 2770 


